VALOR

SCHOOL OF LEADERSHIP

Tentative Weekly Schedule

Monday: Thursday:

10:00 am - 12:00 pm Prayer: Freshmen & Sophomores 7:30 am - 9:15 am Prayer

10:00 am - 12:00 pm Staff Meeting*: Juniors & Seniors 10:00 am - 11:30 pm Chapel*

12:00 pm - 1:00 pm Lunch 12:00 pm -1:00 pm Lunch

3:00 pm-5:30 pm Academic Classes 1:00 pm - 4:00pm Mentorship*
Tuesday: Friday:

7:30 am - 9:15 am School of Prayer Day Off

9:30 am -12:00 pm Academic Classes

12:00 pm - 1:00 pm Lunch Saturday;

1:00 pm - 2:00pm Worship Practice (Band only) 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm Prayer (Everyone)

3:00 pm - 5:30pm Academic Classes
Sunday:
7:00 am - 8:00 am Prayer

8:30 am - 9:45 am 1st Service
9:45 am - 10:30 am Sunday School
10:45 am until 2nd Service

Wednesday:
7:30 am - 9:15 am School of Prayer

9:30 am -12:00 pm Academic Classes
12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Lunch

2:00 pm - 5:00 pm Ministry Practicums*
6:00 pm Wednesday Night Ministry

5:00 pm - 5:45 pm Pre-service Prayer
6:00 pm - 8:00 pm - Evening Service

Staff Meeting - Juniors and Seniors attend a weekly meeting with the Griffin First staff. Each meeting begins with a
devotion led by Pastor Valimont. The remaining time is dedicated to planning the week ahead, discussing
upcoming events, and presenting new ideas for ministry.

Ministry Practicums - According to their area of interest, a student will assist a pastor in making preparations for
his or her ministry. The staff also takes time to teach them the fundamentals and how to build a ministry from the
ground up.

Chapel - Chapel allows the students to experience diversity from the pulpit from regional Assembly of God pastors.
Following the message, the pastor has an opportunity to spend time with the students and answer questions.

Mentorship - Each pastor and spouse dedicate time each week to mentor one to two students. The relationship
built during this time is beneficial to the student. In return, our students learn the true meaning of being an armor
bearer as exemplified by Elisha.

Mission Trips - Students have the opportunity to go on a mission trip during the spring semester each year.
Typically, they may choose from two options. In an effort to keep tuition costs at a reasonable rate, one trip will be
kept close to the amount quoted. Another trip to Europe or Asia may be offered at an additional cost.



